
  

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

April 3, 2024 

Vince Scheerer 
NRC/NRCES 
9520 10th Ave S 
Seattle, WA 98108 

Dear Vince Scheerer: 

Thank you for the updates to the NRC/NRCES oil spill contingency plan submitted on March 21, 
2024. 

Changes to NRC’s plan include: 
• Updated record of revisions, cover pages, approval certificate. 
• New SMT roster and NRC contact information to reflect personnel changes. 
• Updated NRC 24-hour contact number in Field Document and Chapter 2. 
• Added WEMD phone number to vessel placard. 

I added these revisions to the paper and electronic copies of the oil spill contingency plan 
residing at the Department of Ecology. 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Kaitlin Lebon at 360-790-3273 or at 
kaitlin.lebon@ecy.wa.gov. Thank you for keeping your plan updated with the most current 
information. As always, we appreciate your partnership in protecting Washington’s 
environment. 

Sincerely, 

Kaitlin Lebon 
Oil Spill Preparedness Planner 
Spill Prevention, Preparedness, and Response Program 

cc: Ryan McCoy, NRC 
 Timothy S. Lupher, USCG Sector Puget Sound 
 USCG Sector Columbia River 
 Spills HQ Central Files, Preparedness, NRCES 


